
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy 
NEW YEAR! 

 

2016 
 

 

“Once the True Parents appear, the purpose of a true person can be 
fulfilled and a true family established. The title True Parents can be 
praised eternally – from the past, to the present and into the future. The 
fact that True Parents have appeared on earth, that they are here, is the 
most joyful gospel of all gospels.” 

True Father 
6 May, 1971 

 
 
 

Dear European Brothers and Sisters, 

On the occasion of the dawning of 2016, I want to send warmest good 
wishes to you and your family. The year 2015 has been historic for our 
European family, graced by the visit of True Mother and other 
members of the True Family.  

Renee and I would like to thank you for your faith and devotion over 
the past year and pray that 2016 will be a bright and happy year for you 
and your family in which you may experience the profound love of our 
Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

It has been an honour and privilege to serve as your Continental 
Director for the past six months, and I look forward to working with you 
in the coming year. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Jack and Renee Corley 
Continental Director, 
FFWPU Europe 


